
ARTEE Submits its Resentment on FR 22 

Recoveries 

Recently O/o ADG(E), NZ has released an Order about Recovery of FR 
22 benefit granted to employees on  EA to SEA promotions on the 

basis of an order issued by Ministry in 1996, without knowing the later 
developments about settling the issue in favor of Employees up to the 

level of Apex Court. When we approached it was told to submit a 
representation. ARTEE has already submitted a representation in 
2009. In continuation of this representation we submitted a fresh 

representation and pursuing the issue. 
  

Click here for Representation Submitted by ARTEE.  

Central Office 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/Representation_Against_Denying_FR22.pdf

